
PSERB Resolution  2024-72 

in recognition of 

 Board Trustee Jason Davis’ Departure 

December 20, 2024 

WHEREAS, Jason Davis will depart from the Board of Trustees of the Public School 
Employee’s Retirement System (PSERS) at the end of the year following 7 years of service; 
and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis has served with distinction as an elected representative for 
PSERS active certified members since January 2017; and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis never wavered in his duties as a fiduciary to PSERS members; 
and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis served as Chair of the Investment Committee; and further 
served as a Chair of the Budget & Finance Committees; and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis additionally served as Vice Chair of the Health Care 
Committee, and participated as member of the Audit, Compliance, and Risk Committee; 
and  

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis recently announced his desire to pursue other professional 
opportunities, following a distinguished career spanning more than 20 years as a teacher 
of economics, AP microeconomics, and macroeconomics; and 

WHEREAS, PSERS greatly benefited from the knowledge and expertise gained 
through Davis’ private sector service at Mellon Bank in Institutional Trust focusing on 
various trusts and pensions before starting his education career and rose through the 
ranks to become a union leader of the Pennsylvania State Education Association; and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis’s inclusive leadership style, empathetic personality and 
passion for investing and finance have been invaluable in guiding and securing the 
system’s long-term investment success, and in establishing a PSERS holiday cookie tray 
tradition; and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Davis sacrificed considerable hours and energy to the benefit of 
PSERS’, its members, and his colleagues, and we are deeply grateful for his service and 
the exceptional work he has done in furtherance of PSERS’ mission. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the PSERS Board of Trustees hereby offers 
its thanks and deepest appreciation for his dedicated and excellent service to PSERS, and 
its best wishes to him in his future endeavors. 

Richard Vague, PSERS Board Chair 




